
A Letter from the Governor of the Pueblo of Laguna 
 
My fellow community members, 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families well. Our tribe last 
assessed the health of Laguna more than 10 years ago. Since then, 
many things have happened: closure of the ACL emergency room, 
initiating operations of the Laguna Community Health Center, and 
working together as a community to get through the COVID-19 
pandemic. 
 
We would like an updated picture of what the community’s health 
needs are today. The Pueblo of Laguna, with assistance from the 
Albuquerque Area Southwest Tribal Epidemiology Center (AASTEC), 
through our Center for Disease Control (CDC) 5-year grant, is 
conducting this survey because we value your opinion and knowledge 
to help us build a better future for generations to come. We trust in 
the strength of our people to assist us in building pathways to good 
health and wellness. We will use the information you share to improve 
our programs and bring more resources to the community. 
 
We respectfully request your help to complete this important survey. The survey will take 20-40 
minutes to complete. You can take this survey online, in the enclosed booklet, or during a community 
event. Your responses will be completely confidential.  
 
When you complete your survey, the Pueblo of Laguna will mail you or give you onsite a $30 gift 
certificate. 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, please call AASTEC at 1-800-658-6717 and ask for Paul Tindall 
or Ryan Arkie.  
 
With respect and gratitude, 
 

 


